
 

COVID 19 Uniform Amendments 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to Covid 19, the arrangements for ordering uniform have needed to be 
amended. 

Uniform can be ordered following the link below; 

http://www.badged.co.uk/shop/category/Monks-Coppenhall-Academy?c=210639
2 
Simply go to the website address above. Then select the items and quantities 
that you wish to order. Next, you need to go into the checkout basket at the 
top of the page. Due to Covid 19, all orders will need to be delivered to your 
home address.  

A complete list of the uniform can be found on the Academy website under 
the tab New Reception 2020 

http://www.monkscoppenhall.co.uk  

If you require any further information, please contact the Academy office 
team using the email below:  

admin@monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk​  or telephone ​01270 814040 

Kind Regards 
Pamela Simpson 
Principal 
Monks  Coppenhall  Academy 
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